
Representative Bill Tveit
House District 33
Testimony for SB 2104

Chairman Heinert, Vice Chair Schreiber-Beck, House Education Committee Members;

I urge a Do Pass recommendation on SB 2104, following on the strong support for version 25.0488.02000 in the other
chamber, I believe the passage of 2104 will be in the best interest of our schools,  our teachers and more importantly,
our students who are the foundation of our future.

SB 2104, Section 2,  is a very well thought out plan of verification, review for compliance, procedure and related
complaints regarding educational-related state law and corrective action.

Thank you for your consideration;
Representative Bill Tveit, District 33, Hazen


